
Happy December! Can 
you believe it’s the last 

month of the year but we 
are really looking forward 

to it! 

Here in toddlers we will 
be learning about 

Hanukkah, Gingerbread 
men, Christmas, and 

Santa! 

We hope to get a visit 
from the big jolly guy as 

well!

Have wonderful holiday 
and a Happy New Year!

<3 Toddlers 

Plea

Toddlers:

Miss Amanda 
7:30-4:30

Miss Julia 9-6

Miss Kelsey 
8:30-5:30

Important Dates to keep in mind:

Stretch-N-Grow dates: 14th and 28th

Friday December 21st- Toddler 
Pajama Day and holiday party, more 

info to come later!

Brookside CLOSED MONDAY AND 
TUESDAY Dec 24th and 25th and 31st

Happy Holidays! 

Important Reminders:

Please make sure to label all of your 
child’s belongings!

Please make sure you bring in a warm 
coat, hat and gloves because we do 

go outside weather permitting!
Please make sure you check your 

child’s daily sheet and our REMIND 
APP for important info! 


